
Dear Treasure Hunter Parents,  

Today we headed to the university park which was exciting because there were 
lots of big tall trees to find the treasure in. Before our walk, we had a safety 
briefing about being on the look out for pedestrians, cars and bikes but most of 
all the treasure! On the walk to the Park, we sang stop, look and listen when we 
crossed the roads. At the beginning of our walk, we spotted a gigantic tree 
covered in fairy lights that we enjoyed looking at through our binoculars.  When 
we got to the park the treasure hunters enjoyed watching the dogs playing while 
the treasure was being hidden and teacher Holly telling them a story about 
pirates sneaking in to take our treasure to the beach. Then the children went 
one by one to find the different treasure in a secret spot that they found and 
when they came back we counted each child's collection and compared what 
was less and more and who had the most. After the children went on a group 
hunt altogether to see what they had missed. It was exciting finding new places 
together where the treasure was and seeing the little bugs hiding in the dirt. 
Great job treasure hunters!  

Kind regards,  
Holly & Arnel. 
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